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May 23, 1956

Mr Harold Weisberg
Coq d'Or Farm
Hyattstown,
Maryland

Dear Sir:
Thank you for your latter of May 19.

I fully accept the spirit in which you close and I
assure you that I agree that there is much work
to be done in attempting to bring the aterion of
the American people to the nature of the Jarren
Report so th# the talents and energy of many

may be well spent,

Better that our esnergy be consumed in that effort
than in claiming credit for that which still re-
mains undone,

In your letters you have yocinted to no alleged
inaccuracy regarding my analysis of the case

or presentation of evidence. Shoulc you, after
reading the book, nuestion any conclusion that I
nave crawn I should bz incebteda to you if you
might call it to my attention,

Sincerely,

Mark Lane



